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“The Shortest for UD’s Brightest” 
 

At the University of Delaware, we “dare” to do many things. I envision a campus where students 

are challenged even more, as they “Dare to be exceptional.” To be remarkable individuals, we 

must consistently deepen our academic pursuits and develop our professional skill sets. 

However, beyond striving to further our own ambitions, we must be purposeful in our 

interactions with others. To live selfishly is no life at all, but in considering the interests of 

others, regardless of their affiliation with the UD community, we will discover true fulfillment. 

For do we dare to be anything less than exceptional?  
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